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             Our Spanish Literature Committee is in the process of updating the Spanish Guidance Code and 

expects to release it to ISO and the Trustee Website Administrator in the next 2 weeks.  

 In addition, we are getting ready to release to the ISO three other pamphlets translated into 

Spanish which were authorized by the BOT at the Ontario Conference (2017). 

             We are working to improve communications within our committee by using social networks to 

connect with members from different countries. We are planning to establish group 

communications using the application “Wassup”.  

 

Mission Statement for our Spanish Literature Committee: “To unify the literature translation efforts 

with all the Spanish speaking areas in our G.A. fellowship that are authorized to translate and print G.A. 

approved literature such that all areas that use the same language will coordinate a revision of existing 

translated literature that meets all area requirements.”  

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Julian F.  

Committee Chair 

 


